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~——3» New Mexico 0il Conservation Coummission

TE""ECD 0"- chPANY A Major Component of Tenneco Inc. @
SUITE 1200 ¢« LINCOLN TOWER BUILDING ¢« DENVER, COLORADO 80203

December 21, 1970

Mr. 8ilbert §. Maxwell
2400 N Dustim Avenue
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Re: Request for New Mexico 01l
Conservation Commission Approval
to Increase Acreage Dedication on
our Santa Fe Pacific Railroad Well Neo. 5

Dear Sir:

Please find attached our request to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
for Administration Approval to increase acreage dedication for increase of
allowable on our SFP-RR Well No. 5, Unit Letter P, Seetiou 13, T17N, R,
McKkinley County, New Mexico, Undesignated Dakota Field.

We are also attachimg copies of Certified plats covering our requestito: ths
Commission.

At the time of this request, Mr Antveil was the offset operator, siuce then
you have become the operator and we are forwarding all the information to
you that we $iled with the New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission.

Although the letter to the Commission was dated November 25, 1970, it vas
not mailed until December 17, 1970,

Yours very truly,

TENNECO OIL COMPANY

Original Signed By
C. W. NANCE

C. W. Nance
District Production Superintendent
RHR/jel
Attachments

cc: New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

1000 Rio Braszos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410




